
  
 

 
From: Travis Hancock [mailto:travis@travishancock.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 4:28 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB33 

I am deeply disturbed at the implications of this effort. 
 
I will be watching developments very closely. 
 
The closer this comes to becoming a reality, I will begin to cash all IRA accounts to keep 
government hand’s off of MY MONEY that I HAVE SAVED for MY RETIREMENT. 
 
Travis A. Hancock 
travis@travishancock.com 
www.travishancock.com 
Phone :  678‐467‐5355 
Fax      :  678‐380‐6330 
Skype :  travis_hancock 
 
 


